

St Mark's CE Primary School

'Loving to Learn, Learning to Love'

Nursery Newsletter

Summer 1

This half term our learning challenge question will be "What will we find at the farm?" During this topic, the children will be learning the names of the animals that live on the farm and will be visiting the National Adventure Farm in April to help them understand where the animals live. In R.E. the children will be learning about churches and mosques and will begin to understand why they are important places for Christians and Muslims.

Literacy

In Phonics, the children will continue to learn the letters of the alphabet and their sounds.

The children are continuing to listen to the sounds in words and are learning to push the sounds together to make words.

The children are beginning to practise writing the letters of the alphabet and also their names. Please help your child write the letters of the alphabet and their names at home! If your child can already write their first name then please start to practise writing their surname



Reading

All children have a reading book. Please read with your child at home and encourage them to talk in sentences about their story.

Children must bring in their reading books every day.

Please read every night with your child at home and sign their diary.

We shall continue with our library sessions every Friday.

Maths

In maths, the children are working on their numbers to 5 and are beginning to match quantities and recognise quantities without counting. This is called subitising.



Spare Clothes

Please make sure that your child has plenty of spare clothes in their bag.

If you have any nursery clothes at home please return them this week.

Unfortunately, we do not have many spare pants or socks left.

Reminders:

Please send your child to school with a coat every day. The weather can change and the nursery children go outside most days.

Please make sure your child brings a water bottle to school every day.